
 
From: Justin Speight <justinsp8@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:39 PM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Julie McMahan <mcmahanjulie@greenlocalschools.org> 
Subject: Celebration of Education - HELP 
 
Hello Members of Green City Council! 
 
City Council has historically supported the Green Schools Foundation through participation at the 
Celebration of Education. It is my understanding that City Council will not have a table and presence at 
the event this year. Having worked the City Council table over the last four years, I can honestly say that 
it provides an outstanding opportunity to engage and meet many members of our community.  
 
Since City Council will not have a table at this year’s event, I wanted to ask for your help at working the 
Pancake Breakfast. This would provide a much needed service to Green Schools Foundation while 
offering an opportunity to still engage the public during the event. We will need help selling tickets, 
serving food, and even flipping pancakes. Any help would be greatly appreciated! 
 
The Celebration of Education is Saturday, February 29th from 9:00 to 2:00. We will be serving pancakes 
from 8:00 to 10:30 and could use help with volunteers from 7:00 to 11:00. You would be working 
alongside some members of the Board of Education, Green Schools Foundation Board, and student 
volunteers. Volunteer shirts are available, but I would encourage you to wear your snazzy City Council 
shirts! 
 
Please let me know if you are able to help! 
 


